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WELCOME TO THE ARK CENTRE  
    

  

WE ARE BACK!!!  

Wow we cannot believe we are 
back at The Ark after so long. 
We are extremely excited.   

Due to COVID-19 we sadly had 
to shut for 3 months. This was a 
very difficult decision for us but 
following government  
guidelines, it really was for the 

best.   

We were not sure how the 

children would come back as they 

have had such a long time off. 

They have all been absolutely 

amazing. They seem like they 

have never been away.   

One of our fabulous children has had to 

leave the centre, we are sad to say  

goodbye to Hugo. We wish him the best  
of luck in whatever he does next.  

  
  

Welcome  

 We would also like to give our new 

children a big hello and welcome. We 

hope you enjoy it here; we can’t wait to 

get to know you all.  

Happy birthday   

We came back to the  

Ark on Lu’s birthday, 

so is getting a special 

shout out in our 

newsletter. Happy birthday Lu!!!  

  

COVID-19  

Pick up time will now be 15 minutes earlier 
for each session. This is to 

give all the staff extra time to clean the toys 
and the centre between each group of 

children. 

We will be asking that parents no longer 
come into the centre and 

instead drop children off at the front door. 
They must also stay 2 meters apart from 

each other. 

When children come in their stuff is being 
cleaned with anti-bac and their hands 

cleaned with hand-gel. We will continuously 
clean toys that they have touched 

throughout the session. 

All of the information has been emailed 
out to all parents. 

You must not come in if you have 
symptoms of coronavirus.  While we 

are following government guidelines, 

we ask you to do the same. 
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